MARCH FOR LIFE

WASHINGTON, DC
JANUARY 24, 2025

LET’S MAKE EVERY LIFE GREAT AGAIN!

2N DYANNOAIRE

Depart from Erie on Thursday evening, January 23, 11 p.m.
March in Washington, DC on Friday, January 24
Return Saturday morning, January 25 about 1:30 a.m.

v/ $90 / seat
v Early reservations recommended.
\/Sponsorship inquiries are welcome!

\/peopleforlife.org/january2025

\/Www.facebook.com/MarchforLifeBusTrip
v’ Please call or e-mail with guestions.

PEOPLE FOR LIFE

1625 W. 26th St., Erie
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1126; Erie, PA 16512
(814) 882-1333 * (814) 459-1333
office@peopleforlife.org

www.PeopleforlLife.org




